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Attention Prescribers: Final e-Prescriber Payments to be Issued By 
eMedNY 
 

The NYS 2014-15 Budget repealed the authorization for 

payment of an incentive to eligible pharmacies and medical 

practitioners for approved ambulatory Medicaid eprescriptions 

effective April 1, 2014 (Section 6 of Part C of Chapter 60 of the 

Laws of 2014).  

 

Previous incentive payments were sent to providers covering e-

scripts through 4th Quarter of Calendar Year 2013.  

 

In Cycle 1932 (check dated 09/01/2014, release/mail date of 

09/17/2014), the final e-Prescriber incentive payments, covering 

1st quarter of Calendar Year 2014, will be issued by eMedNY. 

Payments will appear as a financial transaction (lump-sum 

payment) on the provider’s Medicaid remittance statement. 

Paper remittances will have an additional identifier of “LSE” to 

indicate an e-Prescribing payment.  

 

Questions can be directed to the eMedNY Call Center at 800-

343-9000. 

 

 
  

 
If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csc.com for further assistance.  

The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. However, no e-mail transmittals or  
materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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